COLUMBIA UNIVERSITY

IN THE CITY OF NEW YORK

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY
“PRIDE-PROFESSIONALISM-SERVICE

September 1, 2016

Mr. David Roemer
345 Webster Ave. Apt. 4-O
Brooklyn, New York 11230

Dear Mr. Roemer:

This letter is a follow up to your conversation with Mr. Ken Finnegan, Associate director
of Investigations, on August 31, 2016.

During that conversation, Mr. Finnegan explained that your continued attempts to
communicate with members of the Columbia community were causing concern to students and
staff and at the request of those students and staff, you were directed to stop attempting to
communicate with them. This letter serves to formally notify you that any further attempts to
communicate with the students or staff will be considered harassment.

Additionally, based on your actions you are considered persona non grata on Columbia
property. If you are found on Columbia University property without prior permission from this
office, you will be considered a trespasser and subject to immediate arrest.
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